
2021 Summer Online Short-term Programs (2nd round)

Announcement of Application Results

Thank you for your interest in the short-term programs. We are pleased to announce that 

the following candidates have been selected for 2021 Summer online short-term programs. 

Selected candidates must attend the online orientation (via zoom).

A. List of selected candidates

   - in a separate file (in Korean)

   - You can also find the results on Ajou Portal (AIMS2) later

     (Academic Service > Academic/International > Exchange/Double Degree Application status)

B. Date and Time of the Orientation

   ※ All of the selected candidates must attend the orientation. If you cannot attend due to 

specific reasons (i.e. have class during that time), please indicate them at the google 

survey below.

C. Contents of the Orientation

  - Any changes on the program, Instruction on submission of documents and payments, etc.

D. ETC

 - Due to the deadline, the nomination can be sent prior to the orientation.

 - Please indicate whether you can attend the orientation below 

Confirm your attendance

https://forms.gle/iSdo9nKSJcipaACt7  

       

E. Questions

    - Contact OIA (031-219-3314, 2172   short-term@ajou.ac.kr) 

    - Website: oia.ajou.ac.kr

국제교류팀 

Office of International Affairs 

Orientation for selected 

candidates (via Zoom)

May 6th (Thurs), 2021  after 15:00

(Zoom link will be sent via email before 2pm, May 6th) 

mailto:short-term@ajou.ac.kr

